Dear Members,

 
After many years, the time came at the start of 2011 to update our logo. For the last 20/30 years our unofficial emblem has been the bee, but as we moved forward, we looked to have a logo that better represented our Society. The Bishop’s mitre is something that has been associated with sports colours at St. Bees for many years, so it only seemed right that we adopt this as our new logo. As well as updating the letterhead, we’ve also had a range of ties and sweaters produced. 
The ties are 100% silk, navy blue with a silver mitre and are available for £15 (+ £2.50 pp).

The sweaters are Glenmuir branded in navy blue. They have Glenmuir embroidered on the upper arm and the bishop’s mitre embroidered on the breast. I have stock of medium, large & extra large sizes although other sizes are available on request. They are £45 (plus £5 p&p).
You can purchase a sweater and tie for £65 (including p&p).
To view the Items, please Click Here.

Please make cheques payable to the “Old St Beghians Golfing Society”.

I will bring a selection to all this year’s OSB events. Images of them are attached

In addition, as the 2011 golfing season gets underway, I wanted to write to you to confirm details of the Old St Beghian Golf Society events we have planned:
2011 St Bees Golf Weekend
St Bees School Golf Course - Saturday 4th June – 11.00 tee time.
Following the success of last year’s event we have decided to repeat the Golf Weekend at St Bees. The day will take a similar format to last year with a 3-way team event being played by the School, the Golf Club and the Old St. Beghian Golfing Society. In addition we hope to have a match at Seascale Golf Club on the Sunday morning. Please let me know if you require overnight accommodation. It will also be a very good opportunity to view The St. Bees School Golf Academy which continues to develop its facilities, with the Costeloe chipping and putting green already turfed and being mown.

2011 Critchley Cup

Prestwick Golf Club – Sunday 21st August – 09.00 tee time.
This year’s Critchley Cup will be played at Prestwick Golf Club, Ayrshire, (which hosted the first Open Championship in 1860) on Sunday 21st of August with tee times from 9 a.m. Thanks to the help of the current Captain, Brian Morrison, the cost to enter is £60, which represents a sizeable discount compared to the standard green fee. Overnight accommodation for Saturday night is available at the Parkstone Hotel close to the course. It will be possible to have a practice round from 3 p.m. on Saturday afternoon. A table has been reserved at a local restaurant (Reds) on Saturday evening for dinner.

It is hoped that as many Old St Beghian Golfers as possible attend this fantastic event.

2011 Old St Beghian Weekend

St Bees School Golf Course – Sat 10th September.
OSBGS vs School – St Bees School Golf Course – tee off 1.45-2.15pm
Please let me know as soon as possible if you would like to play in any of these events by completing the attached form & emailing it back to me. 

Please Click Here for Booking Form.
 
Kind Regards,
James Doggett. Hon Secretary, The Old St. Beghian Golfing Society.
